
West Stockbridge Zoning Board of Appeals  

Notice of Public Hearing on 10/19/23 

 

The West Stockbridge Zoning Board of Appeals will 
hold a Public Hearing on Thursday October 19, 2023 
at 7PM at the Town Hall 21 State Line Rd. The 
applicants, Elizabeth Foulser and Richard Svoboda, 
are Seeking a Special Permit under Section 6.1.2 of 
the Zoning Bylaw for the installation of dormers and 
a front porch to property located at 16 Iron Mine Rd. 
The application and all supporting documents are 
available at the Town Offices during regular 
business hours. Any person interested or wishing to 
be heard is invited to attend the hearing. 

This will be an “in-person” hearing – No Zoom coverage. 

 
C. Randolph Thunfors, Chairman 
West Stockbridge Zoning Board of Appeals  

 

For publication 9/29/23 & 10/6/23  

Joseph G Roy, Jr  

Clerk  

 


